From: Bill Bakke

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 4109 to ban toxic chemical Chlorpyrifos
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 12:12:45 PM

| am in support of HB 4109 that bans the toxic chemical chlorpyrifos
for the reason that | live in Oregon, play in Oregon, walk in Oregon,
use streams and fish in Oregon and therefore the application of this
toxic chemical chlorpyrifos poisons the landscape and wildlife of
Oregon used by all people who value Oregon. Please adopt HB

4109.
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“One lives with the ghosts of what was and the hunger for what could have been.’
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